
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 
(29 December 2022, 2.55pm) 
  
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Message from Sandra Bustillo, Director of Communications and Public Engagement 
• Reminder to complete death certificates 

 
Message from Sandra Bustillo, Director of Communications and  
Public Engagement 
 
To support colleagues at a time of significant pressure, we have continued  
to issue public messages to encourage the patients to use our services  
appropriately. In the latest series of messages today, we have updated  
our Right Care, Right Place messaging on the NHSGGC website and sent  
the advice out via the Involving Public Network and our social media  
channels.  Between these channels we have more than 150,000 followers  
and within minutes thousands had already read the message.  
 
We have also issued a ‘Home for Hogmanay’ press release to all major  
media outlets updating our Home for Lunch message, appealing to families to support you by taking home 
their loved one before lunch if possible.  
 
Finally, we also used our social media channels to highlight the importance of visitors not attending our 
sites if they have Covid, flu or norovirus symptoms. 
 
We will continue to promote these important messages throughout the coming days.  If you follow any of 
our accounts, I would ask you to consider re-sharing the messages to help us reach as many people as 
possible.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Reminder to complete death certificates 
 
Staff are reminded the accurate completion of a death certificate and IDL should take place as quickly as 
possible for a deceased patient.  This will ensure the deceased can be moved to the mortuary in a timely 
manner. 
 
This will also assist the deceased family as well as contributing to the internal movement to help create 
capacity. 
 
Click here for more information. 
 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2022%2F12%2FClinical-Administrative-Errors-Doc-v1.0-003.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Cfea33bbca937479af2ab08dae9ac568a%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638079223628763113%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=SuwUXPiLhFPacl7nT16GgvEM3CzPz3bFwzx6Srn1FHg%3D&reserved=0


 

 
 

 
***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.*** 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet  
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eess.nhs.scot%2Fess%2F&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Cfea33bbca937479af2ab08dae9ac568a%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638079223628919256%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ek5kTMVyo5iI3aA9Cbu26HUak8%2FLlvL1nxetp2ZeOtM%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fexcellenceawards&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Cfea33bbca937479af2ab08dae9ac568a%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638079223628919256%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jlUKFi%2FugHGcssNLsqmgo8KHC4D7BNZDw67EY6rAt90%3D&reserved=0
http://nhsggc.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0f385b5aea37eaf0213bd19fb&id=4a0fd596c9&e=5af5e1832c

